Dear House Representatives Wiggam, Stephens, Kelly, and all Ohio House Representatives, Senator McColley, and Senator Roegner:

I Support Sub SB311 because what Ohio is experiencing is an overreach of Governor DeWine and the Ohio Department of Health and the executive branch. It is impacting our Chardon, Ohio businesses. It is taking away our civil liberties and hurting perfectly healthy people, and freedom of assembly for Thanksgiving and our small businesses and schools and children. The unelected Department of Health does not have the right to make medical decisions for us. We want the oversite to be put back into the hands of the general assembly. The House and Senate, as our representatives, oversee these policies, not an unelected person at the Department of Health. Governor DeWine and the Ohio Department of Health are inexcusably scaring Ohioans. They need to stop!

Dean Carlo Chardon, Ohio